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Manufacturer Line Card
Featured Lines

3M
Food service water 
filtration

AAON
HVAC equipment and 
OEM replacement 
parts

AO SMITH
Domestic and 
commercial water 
heaters

APOLLO VALVES
Bronze and brass 
valves

ARMSTRONG
Domestic pump and 
control applications

BELIMO
HVAC field control 
devices

BELL & GOSSETT
Domestic pump and 
control applications

BRADFORD WHITE
Domestic and 
commercial water 
heaters

CARRIER
HVAC equipment and 
OEM replacement 
parts

CENTURY 
MOTORS
Premium efficiency 
ac motors

CHICAGO
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures

CMS
Full range of air 
filtration products

ECOBEE
Smart thermostats 
and devices

EVERPURE
Food service water 
filtration

FHP BOSCH
Commercial and 
residential heat 
pumps

HONEYWELL
Controls and 
Thermostats
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Manufacturer Line Card
Featured Lines

JOHNSON 
CONTROLS
Controls and 
thermostats

KING ELECTRIC
Unitary electric 
heaters

KLEIN TOOLS
Electrical and 
construction meters 
and tools

KOHLER
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures

MARATHON
Premium efficiency 
ac motors

MILWAUKEE 
Hand and power 
tools

SIEMENS
Electronic and 
pneumatic controls, 
replacement parts

SLOAN
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures

T&S BRASS
Commercial food 
service plumbing 
fixtures

TIMKEN
Bearings & Industrial 
Motion Products

TOTO
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures

TRANE
HVAC equipment and 
oem replacement 
parts

TURBO TORCH
Brazing, soldering 
and welding 
equipment

US MOTORS
Industrial parts and 
electric motors

WATTS
Plumbing, heating 
and water solutions 

ZURN
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures
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Manufacturer Line Card
Popular Lines

AAF FLANDERS
Full range of air 
filtration products

ABB MOTORS
Vfd’s and control 
panel parts

AMANA
Package terminal 
air conditioning 
equipment

AQUAPURE
Food service water 
filtration

AUSTIN AIR
HEPA room air 
purifiers

BUSSMANN
Electric fuses and 
fuse blocks

CARHARTT
Heavy duty 
outerwear

CARLYLE
Semi-hermetic ac/r 
compressors

COPELAND
AC/R compressors 
and devices

DAIKIN
HVAC equipment and 
OEM replacement 
parts

DIVERSITECH
HVAC supplies and 
accessories

DURHAM
Storage cabinets 
and supplies

DWYER
Mechanical valves 
and sensors

EATON
OEM and 
aftermarket control 
panel devices

ELKAY
Water cooler and 
bottle filling stations

GOODWAY
Tube cleaning 
machines and 
accessories
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Manufacturer Line Card
Popular Lines

HARRIS
Welding and 
soldering products

HEAT WAGON
Portable multi fuel 
indoor/outdoor 
heaters

HO TRERICE
Quality gauges and 
thermometers

HUBBELL
Electric water heater 
solutions

KOLDWAVE
Portable heating and 
cooling units

LENOX
Saw blades and 
cutting tools

LEVITON
Full range of lighting 
products

LITTLE GIANT
Condensate and 
wastewater pumps

MCGUIRE
Plumbing shut off 
valves and vents

MODINE
HVAC unit 
heaters, coils and 
components

MOVINCOOL
Portable heating and 
cooling units

NDL
Copper fittings, 
hvac valves and 
components

NEW PIG
Spill cleanup and 
containment

NORTHFACE
Insulated outerwear

NU-CALGON
HVAC cleaners, 
degreasers and 
chemicals

OASIS
Water cooler and 
bottle filling stations
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Manufacturer Line Card
Popular Lines

PARKER HANNIFIN
TXV’s, filter driers, 
accumulators and 
chemicals

PATAGONIA
Multifunctional 
outdoor wear

POWERS
Fluid low controls 
and accessories

RIDGID
Power, hand, and 
cutting tools

ROCKY BOOTS
Insulated rugged 
footwear

SATCO LED
Full range of lighting 
products

SCHNEIDER 
ELECTRIC
HVAC controls and 
devices

SPX COOLING
Cooling towers and 
OEM parts

SUPCO
HVAC parts and 
accessories

SYMMONS
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures

TIMBERLAND
Rugged outerwear 
and accessories

TITUS
VAV’s, registers and 
diffusers

TOPAZ
Electrical supplies 
and components

WADE
Drainage supplies 
and pipe

WARD MFG
Black nipples and 
fittings

YORK
HVAC equipment and 
oem replacement 
parts
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Tools & Safety Products

3M
Food service water 
filtration

ANSELL
Nitrile and latex work 
gloves

BAYCO
Heavy duty work 
lights

CHANNELLOCK
Hand tools and 
supplies

DEWALT
Quality power tools

FIELDPIECE
Hand-held HVAC test 
equipment

FLUKE
Hand-held electrical 
test equipment

IRWIN
Hand tools and 
supplies

NAVAC
Specialty HVAC/R 
tools

NIGHTSTICK
Tactical flashlight 
and accessories

PACE MACHINERY 
GROUP
Tools and supplies

RADNOR
OSHA compliant 
supplies and PPE

RIDGID
Power, hand, and 
cutting tools

SPEEDCLEAN
Cleaning tools and 
chemicals 

STANLEY
Hand tools and 
supplies

YELLOW JACKET
HVAC tools and test 
equipment
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Manufacturer Line Card
Plumbing & PFV Products

AMERICAN 
STANDARD
Plumbing fixtures

APOLLO PRESS
Copper/steel press 
fittings

AQUAPURE
Food service water 
filtration

CALEFFI
Fabricated 
manifolds and valve 
assemblies

COYNE & DELANEY
Commercial and 
residential plumbing 
fixtures

EVERFLOW 
SUPPLIES
Plumbing tools and 
supplies

GREEN DRAIN
Innovative drain 
seals and caps

GRUNER BRASS
Brass flare 
compression fittings

MATCO-NORCA
PVF supplies

MCDONNELL & 
MILLER 
HVAC controls and 
valves

MERIT BRASS
Brass nipples and 
fittings

MILWAUKEE
Valves

SHARKBITE
No solder push to fit 
fittings

TRENTON PIPE
Brass nipples and 
fittings

UNITED PIPE
UL listed domestic 
black and copper 
pipe

WARD MFG
Black nipples and 
fittings
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Manufacturer Line Card
HVAC & OEM Products

AMANA
Package terminal 
air conditioning 
equipment

ASCO
Mechanical valves 
and sensors

BUDERUS
Gas water heaters

COMSTAR
Chemicals, cleaners 
and degreasers

DANFOSS
VFD’s and 
replacement Parts

HART & COOLEY
Grilles, registers and 
diffusers

HARTELL
Condensate/waste 
water pumps

HOFFMAN 
SPECIALTY
Steam and hot water 
valves

HUDSON 
TECHNOLOGIES
HVAC refrigerant 
and chemicals

KWIKOOL
Portable heating and 
cooling units

LIEBERT
OEM replacement 
parts

MASON 
INDUSTRIES
Insulation and 
mounting hardware

METREX
Refrigerant and 
pressures actuated 
valves

MODINE
HVAC unit 
heaters, coils and 
components

SPX COOLING
Cooling towers and 
OEM parts

YORK
HVAC equipment and 
OEM replacement 
parts
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Manufacturer Line Card
Parts & Supplies Products

ARMACELL
Foam and fiberglass 
pipe insulation

ATCO
Flex duct and 
supplies

CM CONTROLS
HVAC field control 
devices

DIVERSITECH
HVAC supplies and 
accessories

GOODWAY
Tube cleaning 
machines and 
accessories

HERCULES/OATEY
Thread sealant and 
tape

HO TRERICE
Quality gauges and 
thermometers

NU-CALGON
HVAC cleaners, 
degreasers and 
chemicals

PARKER HANNIFIN
TXV’s, filter driers, 
accumulators and 
chemicals

QWIK
AC/R components 
and supplies

RECTORSEAL
Electrical, HVAC and 
plumbing supplies

REZNOR
Air handlers and 
condensers

RIB
Relays and control 
panel product

ROBERT SHAW
Hvac thermostats 
and devices

STERLING
Gas and hot water 
unit heaters

SUPCO
HVAC parts and 
accessories
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Manufacturer Line Card
Filtration & IAQ Products

AAF FLANDERS
Full range of air 
filtration products

AMERICARE
Portable HEPA and 
carbon air filtration 
systems   

ASHRAE
American society of 
heating, refrigeration, 
and AC engineers

BLC
Air filter housings 
and frame

BLUE HEAVEN 
TECH
UL listed air filter 
testing and analysis

BOMA
Building owners  and 
manager sociation

CMS
Full range of air 
filtration products

FELLOWES
Unitary room air 
purifiers

FRESH-AIRE UV
UV disinfecting and 
sanitation systems

GRAYWOLF
IAQ sensing and 
monitoring

KOCH FILTER
Air filtration 
products

NAFA
National air filtration 
association

PARKER HANNIFIN
TXV’s, filter driers, 
accumulators and 
chemicals

PERMATRON
Wire mesh and metal 
filter products

RGF 
ENVIRONMENTAL
UV and IAQ 
equipment 

SANALIFE
PCO/UV room 
and central air 
purification
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Manufacturer Line Card
Pumps & Motors Products

AQUA MOTION
Energy efficient circ 
pumps

BALDOR
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

BECKETT
Condensate and oil 
pumps

FASCO
Premium efficiency 
ac motors

GE
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

GRUNDFOS
High efficiency 
pumps and panels

HYUNDAI
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

LEESON
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

LITTLE GIANT
Condensate and 
wastewater pumps

MAGNETEK
Premium efficiency 
ac motors

MARS
Hvac components 
and accessories

NIDEC
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

REGAL BELOIT
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

SKIDMORE
Steam condensate 
tanks

TACO
Plumbing, valves and 
air elimination

UNIVERSAL
Premium efficiency 
AC motors
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Manufacturer Line Card
Electrical Products

3M ELECTRICAL
Electrical 
accessories

ENERLITES
Led lighting and 
accessories

GE
Premium efficiency 
AC motors

JW HARRIS
Solder and 
accessories

LEGION LIGHTING
LED lighting and 
accessories

LS CABLE
Magnetic motor wire

LUTRON
Dimmable switches 
and timers

NAI
Electrical Wire and 
supplies

OUELLET
Electric wall heaters 
and radiant systems

PURENET
Data communication 
products

RADIX
UL listed wire

REPLUBLIC WIRE
UL listed wire and 
accessories

STELPRO
Electric unit heaters 
and accessories

THOMAS & BETTS
Lighting mounting

WESTINGHOUSE
Premium efficiency 
AC motors 

ZLED
LED lighting and 
accessories


